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Commissioner Remich's comments on BECY-94-017:

I commend the staff for their efforts to improve the proposed
Part 100 rule. I approve staff's recommendations to withdraw the
non-seismic portion of the proposed Part 100 rule and to proceed
with Option 4 for the non-seismic provisions and Option 2 for the
seismic provisions subject to the following comments:

1. In relocating source terms and dose calculations from
Part 100 to Part 50, staff should give consideration to '

the adequacy of the current dose limits from the
perspective of the Commission's Safety Goal Policy
Statement, risk, regulatory consistency, and current
international terminology and approaches (e.g., TEDE,
relationship between whole body and thyroid exposures,
etc.). Also, the staff should make clear that there is
more than one source term.

2. I agree with Commissioner Rogers' comment that it
should be made clear that the new siting requirements
are for use with new plants and not for existing plants
or license renewal applications.

3. I agree with the basic direction of the Chairman's
first comment. A basic reactor site criterion like the
one he suggests should be used instead of the vague,
and probably unnecessary, criteriors that a "... reactor
site must be located away from. densely populated
centers."

However, I would like the staff and OGC to explore the
possibility of using the agency's existing "no
obviously superior alternative" standard instead of the
chairman's suggested criterion -- the "best reasonable
choice". The latter formulation would be new in NRC
practice and thus raises concerns.about consistency
with existing standards, and concerns about unforeseen
difficulties in implementation. The criterion that
there should be "no obviously superior alternative" to
the site proposed is well established in NRC practice
and case law, affirmed by the courts, and now incorpo-
rated in Part 52 (SS 52.17 and 52.18). Such a standard
might make it unnecessary for guidance documents to ,

contain numerical values for population density.

I am also concerned that the Chairman's suggested
" weighing (of] various site elements to generate com-
posite-rankings" may involve an unnecessary quantifica-
tion, and may therefore be a less useful way.to choose

- a site than the "balar.cing" of "f actors" which our NEPA
regulations require (SS 51.71(d) and 51.103 (a) (3)) .
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4. I agree.With Chairman Selin's comments 2 and 3'that-
'

draft-Regulatory. Guides and Standard Review Plan sec-
tions should be submitted to the Commission and that
the revised proposed rule should go out for additional
public comment.
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